
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Cold Lake Rowing Club - Amy Verbeek  
  
Meeting Date: September 27, 2022  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Delegation - Cold Lake Rowing Club - Amy Verbeek 
The Cold Lake Rowing Club are looking for a new location; specifically, Kinosoo Beach.  
The club paused over COVID, but are working to bring it back for the spring of 2023. 
The Rowing Club is a great way for Cold Lake residents to be active and enjoy the lake.  
The Rowing Club has over $100,000 worth of equipment (boats, rowing machines, etc.) 
that they would like to keep in Cold Lake. 
 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
Type the recommendation here 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 


